
  PARKS  &  RECREATION  MEETING 
 

October 19, 2022 
 

Meeting was called to order at 6:30 pm at City Hall by Chairman Burgess. 
 

Roll call was answered by Committee members Alderpersons Burgess, Reed and Walden. Also 
present were Mayor Derek Page, Employee Dana Owens and City Clerk Janet Waller.  
 
Present in the audience was Joan Stringer and Lindy Bridgman.   
 
Alderperson Reed made a motion to approve the July 20, 2022 Park Committee meeting 
minutes, seconded by Alderman Burgess.  Motion carried with Alderperson Reed, Walden and 
Burgess voting aye and 0 nays.   
 
Under old business:  
 
Under New Business:   
 
Joan Stringer updated the committee with the funding available for the park.  There is 
$11,909.10 left. 
 
Joan presented pictures of the center planter and the committee discussed if they wanted bricks 
vs retaining blocks for the planter.    The committee decided to use TC Masonry as the bricks 
will be donated by them and we will be paying prevailing wage labor.  The cost is $1,800.00.   
 
The committee also discussed the sizes and various ways to display memorial plaques.   
 
Lindy discussed some ideas for equipment and also suggested the committee may want to look 
at ideas for a splash pad.   Lindy will reach out to Jim Closson regarding the insurance.   
 
The committee will need to decide on the location for the new equipment. 
 
The committee continues to work on a wish list for equipment for the park.   
 
Clerk will follow up with Attorney to see if there is an update on the tent company and the 
damage at the tennis courts up town.    
 
Public Comments: 
 
 
Meeting adjourned at 7:33 p.m. 
Janet Waller, City Clerk 
 


